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16th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Coffee Mornings and Workshops for Parents 

After feedback from the summer questionnaires that were completed, we have taken on board 

some of the suggestions that came forward about having coffee mornings to meet up and have 

a chat and also provide some workshops on different topics that may be of support. As the 

Social, Emotional and Behaviour Manager for the school I would like to get these up and 

running very soon. I would like to invite parents/guardians to coffee mornings that will run every 

Tuesday at 9.15am until 10.15am.  This will be free of charge and will give you the opportunity 

to meet with myself and talk through any concerns, issues or successes. The first coffee 

morning will be on Tuesday 20th September 2022.  

I would also like to announce that the first workshop will be running on Thursday 22nd 

September at 2pm – 3pm and will be about Online Safety with children.  This will be a 3-week 

session covering different areas of becoming a cyber hero, knowing some top facts about 

protecting your children when they are online and how to monitor their screen time. If you would 

be interested in attending these workshops please either email me for a place or scan the QR 

code attached to this letter. 

I look forward to meeting you, 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mr. M. Nolan 
S.E.B Manager 
Email: NolanM19@hwbcymru.net 

 


